
 

 

DEIGHTON PARISH COUNCIL 
MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING OF  

DEIGHTON PARISH COUNCIL HELD AT ESCRICK VILLAGE HALL ON  
MONDAY 30th MAY 2022 AT 7.00PM. 

A/Chairman: Cllr T Bartram 

Acting Clerk/RFO: H Guest 
deightonpc@gmail.com 

 
 

APM2201: Attendance:  

1. Present: Cllrs Bartram, E Hale, N Hale, Hartley, Lewis, one member of the public and 

Ward Cllr Vassie. 

 

APM2202: Welcome: Chairman welcomed Councillors and electors present at the meeting.   

  

APM2203: Minutes: It was resolved to accept minutes of last Annual Parish Meeting held on 
24th May 2021.  A/Chairman signed as a true record, 
 
APM2204: A report of Parish Council activities during the year – was given by A/Chairman 
(copied at the end of these Minutes). 
 
APM2205:  Electors present at meeting to raise any queries or suggestions. None.                                  
 
APM2206: 7.15pm: Closure of APM. 
 
 
 
To be approved/signed in May 2023   
 

 

Annual report given by A/Chairman, Trevor Bartram 

 

We have finally got the 40 mph speed up unfortunately the one approaching from 
Eskrick suffered wind damage this has been reported. 

 
In November, the villages paid respects to the fallen of both world wars and the other 
conflicts that followed. Our thanks to Alan for his time in putting up the crosses and 
to Trevor for the poppy wreaths. 

 
In December, the Christmas tree and decorations made the green look festive again. 
Thanks to Chris for putting up the tree and to Alan and Trevor for decorating the tree.  
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More lights have been purchased for this year and again thanks to Alan for the extra 
decorations. 

 
Some of the potholes in the village have been repaired this is an on-going situation. 

 
The meeting in March saw the resignation of the following: 
Mr S Hardcastle as chairman and councillor 
Mr I Chambers 
Mr A Hensall 
With immediate effect. 

 
Chris Brack resigned as vice chairman with immediate effect but stayed on as 
councillor till the extraordinary May meeting then resigned. 

 
Mrs j Fletcher resigned as councillor and also stood down as acting clerk. 

 
I would like to thank them personally for the input and support. 

 
Vacancy notice was posted on both notice boards for councillors and a parish clerk. 

I’m pleased to announce that the clerks vacancy has been filled and four of the five 
vacancies for parish councillors have been filled. 

 
Trevor Bartram has agreed to stand in as acting chairman. 

 
It’s been a good year in many ways and I look forward to working with the present 
councillors and the new ones in moving forward. 

 


